
From: Darlene Gage [ ]  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 6:50 AM 

To: Laura Patrick 
Subject: Time to take real action on housing 

 

Laura Patrick, 

Please put the recommendations of the Housing Working Group seriously.  

It’s time to put this issue to the top of the priority list and stop paying lip 

service. 

This community is under threat, and you are indeed holding several keys 

to our ability to respond.  

Don’t lost this opportunity that is being offered.  

Thank you. 

Darlene Gage  

  

  

 

 

  

 


